The Wabash Board of Aviation Commissioners (BOAC) has proposed an overall disadvantaged business enterprise (DBE) goal of 2.61% for FY 2026, 2027 and 2028 for construct wildlife perimeter fence; terminal building improvements; and environmental study and design for LEDs Lights for Runway 9/27, REILs and guidance signs..

The Wabash BOAC will accept comments on the DBE plan until October 3, 2025. Any comments may be sent to Johnathan Derby, Airport Manager, niaiwh@gmail.com or 283 W. 400 S. Wabash, IN 46992.

A meeting to discuss the DBE plan will be held on September 10, 2025 3:30 pm in conjunction with the BOAC monthly meeting in the terminal building conference room at the Wabash Municipal Airport, 283 W. 400 S. Wabash, IN 46992.